
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  November 19, 2023 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Agent Brian Carter 

Phone: 619-691-5321 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Serious Injury Traffic Collision – Chula Vista 

 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

On 11/19/23, at approximately 12:54 AM, the Chula Vista Police Department received several 911 

calls reporting a vehicle collision on Northwoods Drive (900 Block).  Officers arrived on-scene and 

determined that a Porsche 911 which was occupied by two people had struck two parked cars.  The 

driver of the Porsche was ejected after striking the second parked vehicle.   

 

The driver and passenger were transported to local trauma centers to be treated for their injuries. The 

passenger sustained minor injuries and is expected to survive.  The driver sustained life-threatening 

injuries and is in stable condition. 

 

At the time of the on-scene investigation, it appears speed is a factor in the collision.  It is unknown 

whether or not the driver was under the influence of alcohol or drugs.       

 

The Chula Vista Police Traffic Division will be conducting the investigation.    

 

Please contact the Chula Vista Police Department (619)691-5151 if you have any information 

regarding this collision.   
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